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Thank you, Mr. President,
Turkmenistan welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Tunisia and thanks for the detailed presentation of human-rights accomplishments in the country.

We commend Tunisia’s strong commitment to promote and protect human rights and to ensure the implementation of its international, obligations through its national legal system.
While positively noting the efforts made by the Government of Tunisia to develop the benchmarks for its national human rights strategy and the adoption of the national health policy 2030, 
Turkmenistan further recommends:
1. to take effective measures to ensure the full and effective implementation of existing legal provisions prohibiting racial discrimination;
2. to enhance its ongoing efforts to develop a plan of action to implement the national health policy within the framework of the 2023–2025 development plan;
In conclusion, Turkmenistan wishes the Government of Tunisia a successful implementation of UPR recommendations of the 4th cycle.

I thank you.
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